
Town of East Windsor 
Pension Committee 

Regular Meeting 

 
                                            August 27,  2014 

   Wednesday 
        6:00 P. M. 

 

LOCATION:  East Windsor Town Hall - Meeting Room 

11 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT. 06016 
 

 

 

 

Please be advised that the Regular Pension 
Committee Meeting scheduled for August 27th has 
been CANCELLED, and RESCHEDULED to August 20th, 
at 6:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Meeting Room as a 
Special Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pension Committee Membership: 

 Jason Bowsza, Board of Selectmen  Denise Menard, First Selectman,  

 Jerilyn Corso, Board of Finance   Advisory 

 Robert Maynard, Board of Finance  Kim Lord, Advisory  

 Tom Strempfer, Police Commission   

 Edward Bowsza, At Large Member 

 David King, At Large Member 

 Kathy Bilodeau, Board of Education 

 

  


